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Step into Volunteering

Come along to our free, informal session and 

hear about the benefts of volunteering and 

fnding the right volunteer role for you. Obtain 

the confdence and know-how to become a 

volunteer! 5.30pm – 6.30pm, Tuesday 12 

November at Subiaco Library. To register, 

please contact Robyn Forrest on 9273 3640  

or volunteering@nedlands.wa.gov.au

Volunteer opportunities

The City of Nedlands is currently seeking 

volunteers for the following roles:

• Community Care Shopping Bus Assistant

• Community Care Table Tennis Assistant

• Community Care driver

• Book Club Facilitator

• Chess Club Assistant

• Member of the Youth Advisory Council

For more information, please contact Amy 

Beatty, Volunteer Services Offcer on 9273 3641 

or abeatty@nedlands.wa.gov.au 

City of Nedlands Additional Arts 
Committee Meeting

In accordance with Section 5.25 (g) of the Local 

Government Act 1995 and Council’s Standing 

Orders, notice is hereby given that an additional 

meeting of the City of Nedlands Arts Committee 

is to be held at 5.30pm on Monday 18 November 

2019, in the meeting room at 71 Stirling Highway, 

Nedlands.

Welcoming our new Mayor and 
Councillors

The City is pleased to welcome our newly elected 

Mayor Cilla de Lacy and Councillors Fergus 

Bennett, Rajah Senathirajah and Rebecca 

Coghlan, along with re-elected Councillors Leo 

McManus, Andrew Mangano and John Wetherall 

who were all sworn into Council last week.

Big thanks go to outgoing Mayor Max Hipkins, 

who is stepping down after eight years in the 

role, and Councillors Ian Argyle, Nigel Shaw and 

Toni James who have collectively contributed 32 

years to the residents of Nedlands.

AILA Award win for Jo Wheatley 
All Abilities Play Space

The Jo Wheatley All Abilities Play Space has 

won a coveted national architecture award in the 

‘Play Spaces’ Category of the 2019 Australian 

Institute of Landscape Architects (AILA) Awards. 

Landscape Architect Fiona Robbé of Architects 

of Arcadia accepted the award on behalf of the 

project partners, stating the win as a tribute to 

the City’s visionary approach and ability to work 

collaboratively with all stakeholders. The Play 

Space is located at Beaton Park on the Nedlands 

Foreshore and is open from 8am-8.30pm, seven 

days a week. 

Natural Area Friends Group Activities

•  The Friends of Allen Park meet every Tuesday 

during the week and on the frst Saturday of the 

month from 9am to undertake bushcare activities. 

Please contact Lesley on 0431 728 230 to fnd 

out more.

•  The Friends of Hollywood Reserve meet for  

their last working bee for the year on Sunday  

10 November. Meet at 9am at the main entrance 

near the junction of Karella Street and Boronia 

Avenue, Nedlands. Please contact Trish on  

9386 4476 if you are interested in participating. 

•  The Friends of Shenton Bushland meet every 

Sunday from 8-10am. Please contact Dani on  

0420 334 601 if you are interested in helping out.

Citrus Gall Wasp 

Citrus Gall Wasps, a pest of citrus trees  

in commercial orchards and home gardens,  

arrived in WA in 2013 and are now spreading 

rapidly. Residents are required to assist in  

reducing the threat to the citrus industry and  

advises citrus tree owners to look out for signs  

of infestation on their trees. For more, visit  

agric.wa.gov.au/citrus-gall-wasp

Council meeting dates

Council committee: 12 November

Council meeting: 26 November

Remembrance Day Ceremony 2019
In partnership with Nedlands RSL, the City of Nedlands will be holding a 

Remembrance Day Ceremony from 10.30am-11.30am on Monday 11 November 

at Perth War Cemetery, Smyth Rd, Nedlands. Light refreshments will be provided 

after the service. For more information, please contact Community Development 

on 9273 3500.


